EMBAssY oF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
THE AMBASSADOR

Belgrade, Serbia
April 10, 2017

Ilija Devi¢
9 Vile Ravijojle Street
11000 Belgrade

Dear Mr. Devié,

['would like to thank you for your email of March 29 addressed to President Trump. I read your
account of the issues you have experienced with your investment in ATP “Vojvodina” a.d. and
the new bus station in Novi Sad with great interest.

I appreciate the time you took to inform me about the case. I can tell you we are certainly aware
of your case, as well as other troubled privatization cases in Serbia.

We follow developments in cases such as yours with great interest, because we are aware of the
negative impact such cases can have on the investment climate in Serbia. Serbia needs jobs and
investment, and a secure legal environment is one of the mostimportant prerequisites for
investors to have sufficient confidence to launch new operations here.

We wish you well in your efforts with Serbian institutions to bring this case to an equitable
conclusion. ‘

Sincerely,




